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Date:  12/04/2020          EOL Number 20201204001 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 
Subject: Product Discontinuance 

 

On behalf of TRP, Bel Fuse Inc. is issuing this correspondence as confirmation of 
planned discontinuance of below parts. 

Please remove the following Bel P/Ns from your AVL: 

EOL Part     Replacement Part 

6605426-1            2250039-1          

 

Last Time Buys will be accepted until 06/04/21. Last time shipments will be made until 
09/03/21. 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. Should you have any questions, please 
contact your local Bel representative  

Sincerely, 

 
Frederick Usma 
Regional Sales Manager – Northeast 
Bel Fuse Inc.  




